You Can Help Save The Belle Isle Aquarium!
Friends of the Belle Isle Aquarium’s Spare Change Drive.

Please help us to save this wonderful establishment!
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	Large Donations can be mailed to:

Friends of the Belle Isle Aquarium

P.O. BOX 20564

Ferndale, MI 48220


(Note that FOBIA is currently applying for Non-Profit status and cannot guarantee that donations can be tax write-offs. For more information please contact us at mike@belleisleaquarium.com)

Visit FOBIA at www.belleisleaquarium.com

EVERY CENT COUNTS!








